


You can register individuals to golf together as a group or to be assigned 
by CWA to separate groups. If there is  more than  one group  from  your 
company , please duplicate this form and send in all forms. Thanks. 

Fees:    Golf & Dinner*  $160/person              Dinner Only  $60/person
* Includes green fee, golf cart rental and dinner

Putting Competition   $10/3 Shots

 
Please contact Tournament Coordinator:

Emad Assad
Tel:      905-636-7663
or:
Kusay Rafo 
Tel:      416 844 7236
Email : cwa.toronto@cwbgroup.org

 

       For payment by Visa/Master Card:

Visa : ____ ____ ____ ____ Master Card: ____ ____ ____ ____
Expiry date: __/__ Expiry date: __/__

For Cheque:
Make payable tol: CWB-ASSOCIATION  Toronto Chapter 

& contact Tournament Coordinator above
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Granite Ridge Golf Club

9503 Dublin Line Milton,
Ontario L9T 2X7
Tel: 905-878-4022  



TORONTO  CHAPTER 

The 26    Annual Mike Cherry Memorial Golf T

The  CWB-Association - Toronto Chapter  has  the  pleasure of  inviting   you  to
  participate  in   the  26      Mike Cherry  Memorial  Golf  Tournament,  which  will  be  held  on 
Sept. 22, 2020 at Granite Ridge Golf Club in Milton. Take  advantage of this year's event 

to  promote  your  company  name  to  professionals  in  the world  of welding and  among  your 
  Potential clients. 

We invite you to sponsor a hole, which would allow your company name on the tee of  the
hole of your choice, for only  $250.00 per hole.  This will guarantee great exposure  for  your 
company  through  this   sponsorship  opportunity.  We  are  also seeking  your generosity  in 
donating some table prizes, which will be given to the participating golfers at the dinner. 
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The            Toronto Chapter is pleased to organize our  26th Annual Mike Cherry Golf tournament.




